
CDC’s National Center for Immunization and Respiratory Diseases (NCIRD) Launches 
New Website 

 
The Immunization Section is pleased to share with its immunization partners and colleagues the 
launch of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) National Center for 
Immunization and Respiratory Diseases (NCIRD) new website. The website is for national, 
state, and local immunization partners. The site has been restructured for ease of navigation 
and use. Users can more easily find resources and materials to help supplement vaccine 
conversations and educate parents, pregnant women, and adults, as well as health care 
professionals, all in one place. On the new site, you will find links to digital tools, social media 
content, drop-in matte articles, print materials, toolkits, videos, public service announcements 
(PSAs), and more. Explore what NCIRD now has to offer and share it with others. Please send 
any questions or suggestions for additional resources you would like to see posted to 
NCIRDwebteam@cdc.gov. 
 
Please remember to distribute this information to colleagues, members, coalitions, and partners 

who provide or have an interest in immunizations. Also, please post this information prominently 

on your website. If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding vaccine 

recommendations, please contact Dearline Thomas-Brown, MPH, BSN, RN, Executive 

Community Health Nursing Director for the Immunization Section at 850-245-4342. 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/partners
mailto:NCIRDwebteam@cdc.gov?subject=Feedback%20about%20provider%20web%20page

